
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

There will be no school this Friday, or the following week for spring break.  

 

Congratulations to Ms. Woods’ homeroom class for winning our "POPS FOR TOPS 

CONTEST"- We'd like to thank everyone who participated and it was a big success because of 

you! Remember to keep clipping your BOX TOPS over the summer for the 2019-2020 school 

year! 

 

We will participate in a lock down drill this week. This will help us as we practice our 

procedures in the event of an emergency at the school.  

 

Our baseball and softball teams will play at Southeast Middle on Monday, at home against 

Southwest on Tuesday, and at home against Kernodle on Wednesday. There will be no track 

meet this week. 

 

We’re looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS!!! 

 

Go Tigers! 
 


